
 

Notice of Budget 

Town of Mead Urban Renewal Authority 
 

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to the Commissioners of the Town of 

Mead Urban Renewal Authority for the ensuing year of 2021;  a copy of such proposed budget has been 

filed in the office of the Town Clerk where same is open for public inspection Monday through Friday 

between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., such proposed budget will be considered for adoption at a 

special meeting with a public hearing before the Commissioners to be held at the Mead Town Hall, 441 

3rd Street, Mead Colorado, 80542 on December 14, 2020 beginning at 5:15 P.M. 

 

Public comment on the proposed budget is invited during the public hearing. 

 

Any interested elector of the Town of Mead may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any 

objections thereto at any time before the final adoption of the budget. 

 

TOWN OF MEAD, COLORADO 

 

 

/s/Mary E Strutt 

Mary E Strutt 

 Clerk 

 

 


